
 

Vacation Bible School FAQ 

Because of the fluid nature of COVID-19 and the CDC’s recommendations, these guidelines 

are subject to change prior to VBS. We will be sure to alert parents of any changes as we 

get closer to the week you registered and will offer a full refund if updated  

guidelines do not fit with your current comfort level. 

 

 To ensure we are creating a safe environment for your child in-person, we will be asking everyone to follow the 

latest health and safety protocols.  

o Children will be asked to wear a mask and to use hand sanitizer. 

o Children will maintain social distancing throughout their time in accordance to current CDC guidelines. 

 We have capped registration for each week of VBS to ensure we are creating a safe environment for all who attend.  

o The children will be assigned to smaller groups (max. 18) for the week, where they will spend a majority of 

their time together. 

o Small group VBS stations will be outdoors, or in large volume indoor spaces. 

o We will still have our amazing large group session that will take place outside where groups will be safely 

distanced from each other. 

o If we experience inclement weather, our large group programming will be canceled, and our small group 

programming will be moved to a “home-room” model in which groups will be assigned specific spaces for 

the entirety of the morning. Weather related decisions will be made prior to the start of the event and all 

parents will be notified.  

 If any child/volunteer or family member of the individual registered for VBS has been exposed or is experiencing 

COVID or COVID-like symptoms we ask they refrain from attending VBS for the safety of all who are serving and 

attending VBS. We will offer a full refund to anyone who needs to cancel due to COVID related issues. 

We are so thankful that you are entrusting us with your children, and we do not take the 

responsibility lightly. While it is impossible to guarantee the health and safety of all the 

children at all times, we will do our best to maintain healthy boundaries that  

set children up for a safe and fun environment. 


